
Subject: 
Date: Tue, 16 Jul 2002 21:09:09 -0700

From: Ernie Crist <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: Gord Howie <Gord_Howie@dnv.org>

CC: Mayor and Council - DNV <Council@dnv.org>, "FONVCA (E-mail)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>

Mr. Howie:

In June 19 - 2002  I  sent you an e-mail requesting the total amount,  the
District received in the form of Development Cost "Charges (DCC's) as laid
out in our Bylaw, and the total cost to the District arising from the
redevelopment of the Lynn Valley Core, including the final and total  cost
of all necessary road reconstruction, final pavement and other costs as the
case may be. 

The request was made in my capacity as an elected official, entitled to
receive this information in full  notwithstanding any other political
motivated action by the CCA endorsed Mayor and Council. 

I have repeated my request to you via e-mail on several occasions since June
19-2002 without having received any kind of acknowledgment or response from
you. 

I am repeating this request now. 

Thank you, 

Ernie Crist, 
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